JNC Resources Company

6506 S. Lewis, Suite 162
Tulsa, OK 74136
(918) 749-WELL

May 19, 1987

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

P. O. Box 2088

State Land Office Building
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attention: Mr. Roy E. Johnson
Sr. Petroleum Geologist

Re: JOHNSON WELL NO. 2

N-23-10N-28E
Quay County, New Mexico

JOHNSON WELL NO. 1
C-26-10N-28E
Quay County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Enclosed are the forms C103 and C105 on the Johnson No. 2
that you requested that I send to you. Both of the above-captioned
well sites are presently being restored by the Tucumcari Dozer
Service (Mike Choat). Field inspection should be ready in approxi-
mately seven days.

If you have any questions, please let me know.
Sincerely,
JNC RESOURCES COMPANY
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Gloria A. McQuade
Administrator
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